

February 7, 2014

Mr. Rob Oliver 2513 White Tail Lane White Oak, PA 15131

Dear Mr. Oliver,

Thank you for your presentation at the Scott Key Center's annual dinner dance. Your message was fabulous and "hit the nail on the head". Everyone who attended continues to speak about you and your message.

The subject matter was appropriate and the message related to everyone in the room. You captivated the audience. I would recommend you for speaking again in the future not only for our organization, but for other organizations and events.

It was truly a pleasure to meet you and to learn about you and your family. I wish you and your family the best.

Sincerely,

Sean M. Lore

Director

Scott Key Center